
You don't often get email from cfosterpengelly@grandriver.ca. Learn why this is important

From: Becky Hillyer
To: Chris Foster-Pengelly
Cc: Elisha Milne; Shayne Connors; Kory Chisholm; Ken Melanson
Subject: GRCA - 42T-2024-07 Ida Street Subdivision, Dundalk
Date: September 12, 2024 8:52:52 AM

Hi Chris,
 
Thanks for the heads up here. I am just cc-ing the applicant and Southgate staff, so this is on their
radar as well.
 
Warm Regards,
 
Becky Hillyer
Senior Planner
Phone: 548 877 0715

Grey County

 

From: Chris Foster-Pengelly <cfosterpengelly@grandriver.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 4:14 PM
To: Becky Hillyer <becky.hillyer@grey.ca>
Subject: 42T-2024-07 Ida Street Subdivision, Dundalk

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

 

Hi Becky,
 
My apologies for the late response.  Due to staffing shortages, this file has only been
picked up today and we will not be able to provide comments for the requested
comment date of September 11, 2024 (today).  We will provide comments as soon as
possible.
 
Thank you,
Chris
 
Chris Foster-Pengelly, M.Sc.
Supervisor of Planning and Regulations
Grand River Conservation Authority
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